
The American Association of Bovine Practitioners (AABP) Board of Directors supports the continued 
use of credentialed veterinary technicians (CVT) in bovine practice. A task force has been developed 
to provide further guidance on the use of CVTs in bovine practice. The AABP Board of Directors 
does not support the creation of a midlevel veterinary professional.
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